
Dear NYS Car Wash Association Members,


 


I hope that this letter finds you healthy and washing cars! I would like 

to take a minute to reinforce the New York State Car Wash 

Association’s (NYSCWA) position regarding discrimination of any type 

regarding employees and/or customers. The NYSCWA supports the 

New York State Human Rights Law 296 (2) (a) that prohibits 

discrimination on the basis of race, creed, national origin and other 

protected statuses by places of public accommodation, including "retail 

stores and establishments dealing with goods or services of any kind." 


 


Please visit NYSCWA.org for more information on this topic and 

“everything carwashing” in New York State.


Walter Hartl, NYSCWA President


whartl@hoffman-development.com or 518/527-4202


http://nyscwa.org/
mailto:whartl@hoffman-development.com

